
Greetings Students, 

We know that you likely incurred some costs when your FSCJ Summer Term classes 

changed from a face-to-face or hybrid format to an online format. We are proud of the 

fact that you didn’t give up. However, if you did experience any additional eligible 

expenses caused by our campus disruption, you are eligible for a disbursement from the 

federal Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security Act (CARES Act). Eligible expenses 

may include things like additional supplies in order to complete your course work at 

home, new hardware or software, increased internet access or transportation to an 

internet access point. If you experienced any new or increased costs related to 

continuing your education in an online environment, please visit myFSCJ to validate that 

you had eligible expenses during the Summer Term. 

  

By logging into your myFSCJ account and clicking to accept the CARES Act funding that 

is offered to you, you affirm that you have incurred new or additional expenses related 

to continuing your FSCJ education as a result of the campus disruption due to COVID-

19. The link to accept this funding will remain available to you through July 31, 2020. 

  

FSCJ knows that these times have been hard on you and we genuinely care about you 

and your family, as well as your academic success. Do not hesitate to reach out for 

support when you need it. 

 

https://my.fscj.edu/
https://my.fscj.edu/

